
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 2009 
 
Hello All, 
 

This year is flying by.  First we would like to welcome the new members who 

have joined our club recently. Our club is growing and doing well. We have added 

several new members during the year and I would like to encourage them to become a 

part of our club.  We all have similar interests in old cars and we meet to share ideas, get 

good information, tour, eat, and just have fun.  Many of our members are a wealth of 

information about antique cars.  It is very fortunate that we have several “experts” in 

various several areas of the antique car hobby right in our own club. Our next meeting 

will be on Sunday October 11th at 2:00 P.M.  If it has been a while since you have been to 

a club meeting try to come on out.  During this meeting we will finalize plans for a 

cookout in October.  We will also announce the date for our Thanksgiving Dinner, and 

discuss our Christmas Party which will be on December 12th at 6:30 P.M. Some have 

suggested instead of having it catered, making it a “Pot Luck”.  There will be no regular 

meeting in December as our Christmas Party will be our meeting. 

Our club elections will be held at our November meeting, which will be on 

November 8th  at 2:00 P.M.  The current officers and board members are:  President Ralph 

Puckett, Vice President Roger McKinney, Secretary Glenn Edwards, and Treasurer Marc 

Humes.  Board Members are:  David Denney, Jack Kolbe, Billy Harrell, Betty Weigant, 

Read Majors, and Kenneth Tayse.  If you would like to nominate someone for either an 

officer or board member please let Roger McKinney know.  Please let him know before 

Thursday, November 6th, as we must have time to get the nominee’s permission to have 



his or her name on the ballot and to get the ballots printed.  Please make plans to attend 

this important meeting. 

On Thursday October 29 we have been invited to Southern Manor Assisted 

Living to give rides to the residents.  This is the second time this year that they have 

invited us to come.  The folks who live there really enjoy seeing the old cars and relive a 

part of their youth.  If you have never come to this, it is truly a very nice experience for 

everyone.  They will be serving lunch to us that day.  If you are able to come, you will 

need to let Valerie know at (615) 444-7315 by Monday the 26th.  They have to have a 

number so they can have lunch for us.  It is usually a very good meal. 

Our last show for this year is Oktoberfest, which will be on Sunday Oct 18.  It 

will be held at the Wilson Bank Main Office located on West Main in Lebanon.  There 

will be a lot more activities going on along with the car show so please make plans to 

attend. 

If you would like a email address with the midtennaaca.org domain, let me know.  

I can set it up where mail you get at that address will forward to your primary address, or 

you can access it by web mail.  Our hosting company offers very good web mail that way 

you don’t have to worry about your computer crashing and loosing all of your saved 

email.  Folks who have given me email addresses get their newsletter a bit sooner.   

 

See you soon, 

 

Glenn Edwards 


